
GG Spring Safeguarding Newsletter for Parents.       
WORKING TOGETHER TO KEEP OUR CHILDREN SAFE.

Our
Designated

Safeguarding 
Leads

Please find attached a poster to
go through with your child. This
reinforces the ONLINE SAFETY
lessons we teach at school.
There is also a useful resource to
help you have an open
conversation with your child
about their use of the internet.
The guide supports you to
approach this in the best
possible way.






